Update to our Oak Bay High School Families:

We wanted to provide families a brief update on our plans to provide continuity of learning for your child.  More detail will be provide in our Monday newsletter, but please be aware of the following:
1. Advisory teachers have been reaching out to students and families to connect and check-in.  These check-ins will continue weekly.    
1. Teachers and EAs have been working through the week exploring methods to support our learners “virtually”.  
1. We will communicating to students using their sd61 learn email.  Students should be checking their district email as teachers begin to connect regarding the continuity of learning.  If a student needs to request or renew an account, please visit this link to do so https://www.sd61.bc.ca/parent-student-resources/student-accounts/student-gafe-account/request-an-account/ 
1. Students will be allowed into the school to collect essential learning materials.  A schedule will be prepared and communicated on Monday. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please continue to check the District website for any updates and we will communicate information as we receive it as well.  Please be aware of your own wellness in these different times.


Regards:

Ms. Randi Falls   BSc, MAA
Principal, Ecole Secondaire Oak Bay High School
Phone: 250-598-3361
Cell: 250-217-4357
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